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         Transferring Pacu 

                                                   

                                                                         Report:Date                                                                                                                        

 

On September 29th Takaaki Okusako arrived at Leda and soon began helping with the cultivation of fish 

under Mr. Ueyama. He plans on staying in Leda for 6 months. A variety of guests have recently visited.  

 

                           

On September 22nd we transferred 240 Pacu from On September 22nd we transferred 240 pacu from                              

                                         #9 pond to #8 pond. This in preparation for #9 pond to 

toceive                                   receive juvenile fish born in 2016. Tosa-kun was a part 

ofof                                      of the work team.   
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  <Left> Mr. Kobashi teaching to women who prepare meals. <Right>Taro and pork stew 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

> Mr. Kobashi teaching to wom and pork stew 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 <Left> A French canoe traveler (orange shirt) stayed one night  

<Right> Victor’s younger brother (yellow shirt) stayed one night 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

<Left>The roof of the horse and sheep cabin was painted <Right> Tosa-kun caught a 850 gram Pacu 

adjacent to Puerto Nuevo. His catch was one that was marked and released back into the river in May of 

this year.  

To date he has caught 30 Pacu.  

      

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

<Left> We brought three of young Capybara from Esperanza (One is in the cabin)  

<Right> At the morning roll call, Okusako-kun introduced himself to the workers while Mr. Sano translated.  


